
MEMO# 3139

September 26, 1991

NEW MEMBER SERVICE - INTERNATIONAL
ISSUES MAILING LIST
September 26, 1991 TO: MEMBERS - ONE PER COMPLEX NO. 44-91 RE: New Member
Service - International Issues Mailing List
__________________________________________________________ The Institute is pleased to
announce a new mailing interest category - International Issues. The new mailing interest
has been set up in conjunction with our new International Committee. This will allow non-
committee members to stay informed on matters of international investment
oppportunities, international regulations and developments. Please use the enclosed form
to add persons from your organization to the International Issues mailing list. As always,
there is no cost associated with adding names to the Institute's mailing list. We will send
our revised Subscription Services brochure to your outside legal counsel, accounting and
other servicing organizations. Please return the completed form by mail or fax to my
attention. If you have any questions, please contact me at (202)955-3558. Ginny Echeverria
Director-Membership Services Enclosure
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